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SECOND VACCINATION CLINIC IN BOULDER CREEK

The Santa Cruz County Public Health Division will be holding a second free
hepatitis A vaccination clinic in Boulder Creek on Tuesday, Sept. 26.

The clinic will be held at the Boulder Creek Fire Department, 13230 Highway 9,
from 5:15 p.m.to 7:15 p.m.

A prior clinic resulted in more than 100 vaccinations administered to local
residents. VVaccinations are being offered on a first-come, first-served basis and are
in response to a sharp increase in the number of local hepatitis A cases.

Health Services Agency Director Giang Nguyen will be on site to help administer
vaccines.

*To protect the privacy of patients, we are asking any media to coordinate

still/video photography of the event with Communications Manager Jason
Hoppin.
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